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Recipient ‘s Name Recipient’s Medicaid Number

Date of Service ICN

Alabama Medicaid Agency
Request For National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Administrative Review
This form is to be completed only when the Redetermination Request results in a denial by the Fiscal Agent.

I do not agree with the Redetermination denial by the Fiscal Agent   Dated: ___________________

My reasons are:

Signature of either the provider or his/her representative

Provider Signature Representative Signature

Address Address

City, State and ZIP Code City, State and ZIP Code

Telephone Number Telephone Number

Date Date

Form 403 Alabama Medicaid Agency
Created 3-21-2011
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Section B

Section C

Print or Type

This form may be downloaded from the Alabama Medicaid Agency website: www.medicaid.alabama.gov



NCCI Administrative Review and Fair Hearings
Alabama Medicaid Provider Manual

Title XIX Medical Assistance State Plan for Alabama Medicaid provides that the
Office of the Governor will be responsible for fulfillment of hearing provisions
for all matters pertaining to the Medical Assistance Program under the Title XIX.
Agency regulations provide an opportunity for a hearing to providers aggrieved
by an agency action.

For policy provisions regarding fair hearings, please refer to Chapter 3 of the
Alabama Medicaid Agency Administrative Code.

When a redetermination request results in a denial by the Fiscal Agent, the provider
may request an NCCI administrative review of the claim.  A request for an NCCI
administrative review must be received by the Medicaid Agency within 60 days
of the date of the redetermination denial from the Fiscal Agent.
In addition to a clean claim, the provider must send a copy of the redetermination
denial, all relevant Remittance Advices (RAs) and previous correspondence with the
Fiscal Agent or the Agency in order to demonstrate a good faith effort at submitting
a claim and supporting documentation. This information will be reviewed and a written
reply will be sent to the provider.

Send requests for NCCI Administrative Reviews to the following address:

NCCI Administrative Review
Alabama Medicaid Agency
Attn: System Support Unit

501 Dexter Ave.
P.O. Box 5624

Montgomery, AL 36103-5624

NOTE:
If all NCCI administrative remedies have been exhausted and the claim denies,
the provider cannot collect from either the recipient or his/her sponsor or family.

If the NCCI Administrative Review does not result in a favorable decision, the
provider may request a fair hearing.


